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Mail in voting in Oregon is part of who we are and makes voting accessible to 

everyone. It allows more voices to be heard. In person voting is against our values 

and against equity and enfranchisement. The Oregon Senate should be for the 

population of Oregon, not bowing down to outside influence.  


